

SPEAKER INFORMATION

21st September 2017

Warwick Arts Centre, Coventry, UK



Dr Mark Hudson

Newcastle Upon Tyne Hospital NHS Trust, UK

Mark Hudson is the Vice President Hepatology of the British Society of Gastroenterology and a past President of the British Association for the Study of the Liver (BASL). He was appointed Consultant Hepatologist & Gastroenterologist in 1995, and subsequently the Clinical Lead for Hepatology and medical lead for Liver Transplantation. Dr Hudson is a member of The Northern Senate Council. In 2010 he wrote the Hepatology curriculum for gastroenterology and subspeciality training in advanced Hepatology. He is a member

of the NHSBT Liver Advisory Group and is a senior author on the Lancet Commission.